
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 3 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This term our theme is:  Detectives 
 
This week we will be: 

English This week, we will continue to look at the book Stone Age 

Boy. We will be story mapping and boxing up a hunt and 

party from Boy’s perspective. We will use powerful language 

and imagery to create our own piece of descriptive writing.   

Mathematics In maths we will be adding and subtracting pairs of two 

digit numbers using different strategies. We will be 

subtracting multiples of 10 and near multiples and using 

counting up to find the difference.  

Topic We are continuing with our Stone Age topic and will be 

discovering how the Stone Age got its name and thinking 

about survival in the Stone Age. We will be looking at the 

challenges early man faced and discovering how tools 

changed and developed to enable successful hunting. In art 

we will be sketching animals using chalks and charcoal to 

blend and shade.  

 
Violin lessons continue on Wednesday 17th January.  Please remember to bring 

violins into school. Swimming lessons continue on Fridays so swimming kit will be 

needed. Lastly, the field is still very muddy at the moment so all children need a 

pair of wellies in school this term please.  

Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school following the ParentMail 

sent out by Mrs Edwards last week. If your child does not have the correct kit, 

they will not be able to participate in the lessons. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us. 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


